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SYNOPSIS An ordinance to authorize the City Manager to execute an 

extension to the existing contract with Waste Management for 

Residential Recycling Services for three (3) years, from April 

2024 – March 2027. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT Funding for this project is from the Solid Waste Enterprise 

Fund, Account No. 603110-63390. The contract will provide 

Curbside Recycling for approximately 61,000 solid waste 

customers, at a cost of: 

a) $5.99 per month per residential customer for April 1, 

2024, through March 31, 2025; and, 

b) $6.31 per month per residential customer for April 1, 

2025, through March 31, 2026; and, 

c) $6.64 per month per residential customer for April 1, 

2026, through March 31, 2027. 

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the ordinance.   

 

BACKGROUND The current contract for Residential Recycling Services with 

Waste Management will expire on March 31, 2024, and the 

City and Pulaski County Regional Solid Waste Management 

District desire to extend the contract for an additional three (3) 

years.   
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BACKGROUND 

CONTINUED 

The negotiated rates shown above will include the addition of 

glass and certain additional plastic materials as identified in 

the contract into the single-stream collection.  All of recycling 

program schedules and parameters will remain the same as the 

current program. 

 


